UPR, Egypt, 5 November 2014
Intervention by Denmark

Mr. President, 

Denmark sincerely thanks Egypt for the presentation. We recognize that Egypt is facing serious challenges.
We commend Egypt for the adoption of the new constitution in 2014 that contains important provisions for the respect of human rights, especially women’s rights, promotion of equality and fundamental freedom rights. 
 We are concerned that national legislation, in particular the laws on assembly and association, does not provide adequate safeguards for fundamental rights as enshrined in the constitution. 
· Denmark recommends that that the law of association is amended in compliance with international standards, including allowing NGOs to function without impediments such as prior authorization, funding control and administrative dissolution.
We are also concerned about the reports of torture and other ill-treatment by security forces upon arrest and in detention. 
· Denmark recommends that Egypt ensures that all detainees are protected from torture or other ill-treatment and that detention conditions meet the UN standard Minimum rules for the Treatment of Prisoners and the Basic Principles for the Treatment of prisoners. 
Thank you. 
